
 

Newsletter 

Friday, 28th June 

Sports Day 

As communicated earlier 

this week, please note the 

times below: 
 

KS2  

(Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6)  

9.45am 

 

Reception and KS1 

(Y1&Y2)  

1.30pm 

 

Access will be through 

normal school gates for 

each end of school.  

 

As also previously 

communicated, KS2 

children will be expected 

to stay in school for the 

rest of the afternoon.  

Y6 Residential 

We just wanted to say a massive thank you to all of the Year 6 children who attended the Lockerbie Manor 

residential this week. Their behaviour, attitude, teamwork and mutual support of one another was 

absolutely fantastic. As a school, we were extremely proud of them and they all deserve a massive well 

done for pushing themselves beyond their limits. Thank you for a great few days Year 6. 

New Starter Events 
 

It was again great to see 

so many of you at our 

second Nursery and first 

Reception new start 

evenings.  

 

Many thanks for your very 

positive thoughts and 

comments.  

 

Our second Reception 

event is on Tuesday 2nd 

July at 3.45. 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our merit winners. As well as having 100% attendance, 

they have also demonstrated our Commando Joe ‘Self-Awareness’ 

character value. 

 

Sport this Week 

Y2 Skipping Festival                        Y5/6 Netball Event                   Y4/5/6 Girls Football Event 

We have had a fantastic week of sport this week. Y2 children took part in a skipping festival at Brierton 

Sports Centre. A group of children from Y5 and Y6 took part in a netball festival at High Tunstall and a 

group of girls from Y5 and Y6 took part in a football festival at Kingsley Primary School. As always, the 

children were brilliant. Well-done. 
Summer Disco 

The disco will start straight after school. For those wanting to attend, 

children can bring a change of disco clothes to change into on the 

afternoon. Children not wishing to go will go home at normal time as 

usual (After School Club will be in the Heron Room that night). 

Reception, Y1 and Y2 pupils will dance first and then go for their 

refreshments, before being collected to go home from the KS1 

playground at 5pm. Y3-Y6 pupils will have their refreshments first and 

then go into the dance hall before being collected from the KS2 

playground at 5pm. There will additional drinks available throughout. 
Please note (as communicated last week) that the cut off 

for payment was noon yesterday (27.06.24). 

Sponsored Cycling and Defibrillator Use  

Training 

Please note that these events have been postponed until Friday 5th 

July, due to an issue outside of school’s control. Thank you. 


